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13. (Unclassified - PLC) A letter from Mr. Maury to Senator
William Saxbe (R., Ohio), responding to an inquiry from a constituent,was
delivered to Miss Peggy Rakestraw, member of the staff. The constituent
had forwarded an article alleging the creation of a secret intelligence
organization in the United States. The article appeared in a French news-

paper.

14. (Unclassified ~- PLC) Joann, in the office of Representative
John Heinz (R., Pa.), called concerning a letter received from a constituent,
Robin Dickinson of Pittsburgh. The Constituent claimed he had written a
letter to the Agency requesting information on the structure of the Soviet
Air Force but as yet had received no reply. Joann inquired as to whether
the letter had been received and could such information be furnished.
Angus Thuermer had no record of receipt of such a letter, and determined
from Bruce Clarke that we would not be able to provide the information.
Mr. Clarke was sure that the Air Force could provide Dickinson an un-
classified paper. Joann was subsequently called and advised accordingly.
%@,@)reciated our efforts and will so inform Mr. Dickinson.
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16. (Internal Use Only - LLM) Called Linn Noah, USIA, in connec-
tion with the House Foreign Affairs subcommittee markup of the State/USIA
authorization bill (S. 3526) to determine if the House bill would contain a
provision similar to section 205, Restrictions on Preparation and Dissemina-
tion of Information Abroad, Mr., Noah said he would find out and let us know.

AAMTINEMTIAL
Approved For Release 2000/09/11 : CIA-RDP73B00296R000400170021-7



